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Planning underway for 2015 Magna Hoedown

	By Brock Weir

Mark your calendars for Friday, September 18 and Saturday, September 19 as Magna International once again hosts the Wild, Wild

West Hoedown. 

Interested local charities, non-profits and community groups are now invited to apply to be a part of the festivities, sell tickets, and

help share proceeds from York Region's biggest party. 

Applications are due Friday, April 17, by 4 p.m. For more, including application forms, visit www.hoedown.ca, or call John Crowell

at 905-726-7132.

In addition to the main event on the Saturday evening, Friday's festivities are once again expected to include the finale of the

Hoedown Showdown, which was extended to September for the first time last year and held under the enormous Hoedown tent.
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